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QUESTION NO. 1292

DATE OF PUBLICATION IN INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER: 26 APRIL 2018   
(INTERNAL QUESTION PAPER NO. 13)
Ms N R Mashabela (EFF) to ask the Minister of Health:
Whether, with reference to the recommendation of the 2015 Report of the Ministerial Task Team to Investigate Allegations of Administrative Irregularities, Mismanagement and Poor Governance at the Health Professions Council of South Africa(HPCSA), a certain person (name furnished) was subjected to disciplinary and incapacity proceedings by the HPCSA; if not, (a) why not and (b) has he found it to be in the interest of the HPCSA for the specified person to remain part of the organisation, in particular as part of its senior management and acting as the registrar; if so, what was the outcome of the disciplinary and incapacity proceedings against the person?
NW1393E 
REPLY:
In terms of the General Manager Legal Services, Adv P Khumalo: The Council, in considering the MTT Report and following due process, acted as follows –
(a)	In the matter related to disciplinary/ incapacity action as a result of the complaints in the MTT Report, it was evident that most of the complaints dealt with in the MTT Report relates to matters that had transpired prior to his appointment to the HPCSA, therefore Adv P Khumalo was exonerated. The decision was communicated to the incumbent and formal correspondence had been drafted to officially close the matter.
(b)	On the question of whether it is in the interest of the HPCSA for Phelelani Khumalo to remain part of the organisation, in particular as part of its senior management, Council exonerated Adv FP Khumalo on the basis that the issues listed in the MTT report occurred prior to his joining HPCSA. This question therefore becomes irrelevant.
END.
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